## **Hazel M Newman**

From:

Cllr. Gareth H John

Sent:

14 May 2017 21:43

To:

Katie Crane-Davis; Cllr. Alun Lenny

**Subject:** 

RE: Land at Spring Gardens, Carmarthen

Katie,

Have no comments to make

**Thanks** 

Gareth

From: Katie Crane-Davis Sent: 11 May 2017 16:01

To: Cllr. Alun Lenny <AlunLenny@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>; Cllr. Gareth H John <GHJohn@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Land at Spring Gardens, Carmarthen

Dear Cllr. Lenny and Cllr. John

The land shown edged in red on the attached plan has been declared surplus to the Council's requirements and earmarked for disposal. Could you please confirm whether you have any comments to make in relation to the disposal by Friday 19<sup>th</sup> May?

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Kind regards

Katie

## Katie Crane-Davis MRICS

Syrfëwr Rheoli Asedau / Asset Management Surveyor Adran y Prif Weithredwr / Chief Executive's Department Cyngor Sir Gâr / Carmarthenshire County Council



